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CAMERA	OPERATOR(S)	NEEDED	
August	19-20,	2016	

	
If	you	are	a	student	with	broadcast	camera	operator	experience	via	a	college	
program	or	local	cable	access	network,	we	have	a	unique	opportunity	for	one	or	two	
individuals	to	work	with	our	touring	crew	at	an	upcoming	concert	in	Greenville,	NC	
at	the	East	Carolina	football	stadium.		Concert	experience	is	a	plus.	
	
Ideal	candidates	will	have	worked	broadcast	cameras,	with	long	lens,	studio	kit	and	
are	adept	at	zoom,	pan/tilt	and	focus	functions.	A	second	position	may	be	available	
operating	a	robotic	camera	to	get	point	of	view	angles	from	stage.	
	
The	opportunity	is	for	August	19	approximately	9am	–	6pm	and	August	20	
approximately	11am	until	midnight.		Pay	rate	will	be	discussed	with	candidates	who	
apply,	a	stipend	is	available	for	your	time,	of	course.		You	must	be	available	the	
entire	period	during	the	two	days.	
	
If	you	have	the	experience	and	confidence	to	work	with	national	touring	
entertainers	and	a	seasoned	crew,	please	contact	Chris	Tahti	via	email:	
chris@birchtech.net	to	begin	the	discussion.		Please	include	a	resume	of	your	prior	
work	and	equipment	familiarity.		You	must	be	able	to	bend	and	lift	up	to	75	pounds	
frequently,	stand	for	long	periods	of	time	and	have	great	or	corrected	vision	to	
accomplish	the	tasks	assigned.		Birch	Tech	does	not	discriminate	on	the	basis	of	
ethnicity,	gender,	religion	or	any	other	reasons	people	hold	others	back	–	we	are	all	
in	this	together!	
	
As	we	tour	the	country,	we	enjoy	helping	local	camera	operators	cut	their	teeth	and	
get	exposure	to	our	industry.		If	you	have	what	it	takes	reach	out	as	soon	as	you	can,	
we	normally	fill	these	positions	immediately.	


